
 

Post Grenfell-Tower Statement from Hertfordshire County Council Property Department 

There are some buildings which have cladding similar to that used on Grenfell Tower but none of our 

residential properties and none over 3 storeys in height.  Whilst we continue to review these we do 

not believe there to be any greater risk and the existing advice around site fire risk assessments and 

routine fire drills continues to be applied.  The advice the Community Protection Directorate and 

Hertfordshire County Council Health & Safety have provided is that the risk is in the spread of fire 

preventing occupants from escaping.  In a single storey or two storey building this is not applicable.  

All buildings have been designed to be compliant with fire risk, there are multiple exits and no one 

resident on site. 


